
 

 

 

2025 YONEX FRENCH OPEN – UMPIRES INVITATION 

To: Badminton Europe Member Associations  
Date: 17/06/2025  
From: French Badminton Federation  
Subject: Umpires for YONEX French Open 2025  
 

We are pleased to inform you that the 2025 YONEX FRENCH OPEN – PART OF THE HSBC BWF WORLD 
TOUR, SUPER 750 – will be held from 21 to 26 October 2025 in Cesson Sévigné. 

Location: Halle des Sports de Cesson -Sevigné, 2 Rue de la Chalotais, 35510 Cesson-Sévigné (near 
the city RENNES in Brittany) - Rennes is at 1h30 from Paris Montparnasse Station and at 2h30 from 
Paris Charles De Gaulle Station (next to the airport) 

 

The French Umpires Committee would like to invite one of your umpires to officiate at this tournament. 
The umpire should hold BWF or continental certificated status, according to HSBC World Tour 
requirements. We will provide accommodation on a twin sharing basis, and a daily meal allowance. 

Your umpire shall arrive in Rennes on Monday 24th October 2025 and leave on Sunday 26th October 
2025 after the finals.  

The umpire’s briefing is scheduled on Monday 20th October 2025 (time to be confirmed) 

Program Tuesday 21st   1/16 Finals  10am-7pm 
  Wednesday 22nd 1/16 Finals  10am-7pm 
  Thursday 23rd  1/8 Finals  Session 1:  10am-3pm  
        Session 2:  5pm-10.30pm 
  Friday 24th  ¼ Finals  Session 1:  10am-3pm  
        Session 2:  5pm-10.30pm 
  Saturday 25th  ½ Finals   Session 1:  10am-3pm  
        Session 2:  5pm-10.30pm 
  Sunday 26th  Finals    11.30am 5.30pm 
 

 

Glaz Arena (Venue) 



 

 

 

 

2025 YONEX FRENCH OPEN – UMPIRES INVITATION 

 

If your association would like to nominate an umpire for this tournament, please notify us 
the name, level and gender of this umpire at the latest on July 31st Please do not book any 
travel arrangements until umpire nominations have been confirmed. After the selection, we 
will notify the deadline for the travel details. 

 

Contacts: umpires@ffbad.org; arbitrage@ffbad.org and catherine.le-saint@ffbad.org 

Catherine LE SAINT is the umpire coordinator and will be your contact  

We are looking forward to meeting your umpire in Paris. 

 

 

Michel GOUTTE  Adeline SERGENT 
Chair technical officials 

committee  Vice President of the French 
Federation  
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